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MAILING ADDRESS 

501 A Viking Drive 
Virginia Beach, VA 23452 

(757) 340-9781 • FAX (757) 340-1213 
VRT 1-855-293-6991

HOURS 
Monday - Thursday  9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Friday  9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

EMAIL ADDRESS 
info@vbpfcu.org

WEB BANKING 
www.vbpfcu.org

Federally insured by NCUA

It’s time to make the

Checking Accounts at

VBPFCU
are simple and convenient. � No monthly maintenance charges

 � Overdraft Protection available
 � 24/7 account access with home banking
 � Debit card with surcharge-free ATM access

Sign up for FREE e-Statements for even more benefits and get your 

monthly statement automatically sent to your e-mail. Learn more at  

www.vbpfcu.org or by calling 757.340.9781.

A BIG THANK YOU 
and best of wishes to Mike O’Neill 

Virginia Beach Postal FCU’s 
staff and fellow Board 
members would like to thank 
Mike O’Neill for the many years 
of service, dedication, and 
hard work while serving on 
the Board of Directors.  Mike 
has been a member of the 
credit union for over twenty-
five years and has served on 

the Board since 1995. Mike has served many roles 
while on the Board of Directors and resigned as the 
Vice President. Our Board of Directors all serve on a 
volunteer basis and we are thankful for the commitment 
to our Credit Union and our community! Mike, we will 
miss you and wish you all the best!

Summer Fun 
at a Discount available at the Credit Union!
•Ocean Breeze Season and Day Passes 
•AMC and Regal Movie Tickets 

Also, keep in mind that we are fortunate that our many city parks, beaches, museums, 
etc. can make for a fun family day at little or no cost for those on a tight budget!

Have you had a 
life changing event? 

A marriage, divorce, address change, a new child, 
and have not updated your information? Keep in 
mind these life changes have an impact on your 
account. With life’s hustle, bustle and changes 
we sometimes forget to update our accounts. It is 
always good to periodically check to see if your 
information is updated. The account card is a legal 
document. The information from twenty years ago 
may not apply to you today!



Member Testimonial 
By: Tommy Vigorito

I recently bought a truck using Virginia 
Beach Postal FCU for financing. The 
process was smoother than I could have 
imagined, and I got pre-approved before I 
went out in search of a vehicle. The service 
was great and they responded to all my 
questions in a timely manner, and I had 
a LOT of questions. I found my truck, and 
within a day of test-driving it, I owned it. 
Overall, I give them five out of five stars. I 
will be a member for life!

VACATION LOANS 
Summer is here and we have the perfect loan to 

make this year’s vacation a memorable one! 

$1500.00 for one year starting at 7.00%* or 
$700.00 for seven months at 7.00%* 
Credit score DOES NOT apply for the $700 loan. 

Apply today with an answer the same day! 

*Some restrictions and fees may apply.

WHO CAN JOIN?
•Virginia Beach Postal Service employees

•Immediate family of Virginia Beach Postal 
  FCU members

•Anyone living in the same household of a   
  Virginia Beach Postal FCU member

We pride ourselves on personal and friendly service! So tell a 
coworker, family or household member to come and join our 
Credit Union family, so they too can enjoy the many different 
products that we offer!

TIDES GAME 2014 

We would like to thank all of you who joined us for The 2nd annual Night at the Ballpark. 
Food, fun and baseball were the theme for the night, and a good time was had by all!
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